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Dear Tiger Families: 
 
I hope everyone is managing the crazy circumstances of the COVID-19 pandemic. At his 1:00 
p.m. news conference today, Governor Holcomb announced the following: 

• Schools are to remain closed through Friday, May 1, 2020.  
• All state testing is canceled for this school year.  
• There has been (as of now) no information from the IHSAA regarding Spring sports.  

 
As a result of that announcement, below is how we are going to handle our weeks moving 
forward beginning with April 13: 

 
April 13 
Waiver Day 

April 14 
Waiver Day 

April 15 
Waiver Day 

April 16 
Waiver Day 

April 17 
Waiver Day 

April 20 
Waiver Day 

April 21 
Purple Day 
eLearning 

April 22 
Gold Day 
eLearning 

April 23 
Purple Day 
eLearning 

April 24 
Waiver Day 

April 27 
Waiver Day 

April 28 
Gold Day 
eLearning 

April 29 
Purple Day 
eLearning 

April 30 
Gold Day 
eLearning 

May 1 
Waiver Day 

 
• I really need all of you to be completing your eLearning Day assignments as they come to 

you. I realize this is a really unusual way of learning. However, in order to earn credits, 
we will have to be able to document your participation in the class. Please don’t wait 
until the last minute to complete assignments as teachers are often using that data to 
determine next steps instructionally. 

• If you are having difficulty, please reach out to your teachers and seek help. They are 
available and here to help!   

• We will continue with our food distribution program at HES through Tuesday, March 24. 
• During Spring Break, please see the food distribution schedule attached to the email.  
• Beginning Monday, April 6 (and continuing on weekdays through May 1), we plan to 

have three distribution sites for food. More info on that to come after Spring Break.   
• If you have any special needs, please email Dr. Barrentine directly.  

 
Go Tigers! 
 
Respectfully,  

 
Dr. Kyle G. Barrentine 


